
Watton Junior FC U11’s are recruiting
(Currently under 10’s - School year 5).

WJFC are looking for new players to join 

their U11 team for the 2022/23 season 

(D.O.B between 01/09/11 – 31/08/12).

If you are interested, Pre-season 

training commences on Tuesday 19th

July 6pm until 7.30pm at Watton Sports 

Centre, Dereham Rd, IP25 6EZ.

We look forward to seeing you there,

alternatively feel free to contact the 

Managers should you have any 

questions: Brendan 07939 947663 or 

Heskey 07919 280519


